
 

 

Town of Richmond        

Town Center and Library Committee  

May 8, 2024 

 
 

Election of officers: Lisa = chair, Adam = secretary (although Adam needs to pass this to someone 

else). All in favor. 

 

Meeting: 2nd and 4th Wednesdays at 7:00-8:30 p.m. 

 

Business: Unanimous agreement that the Town Center is important to the Town and must be kept in 

service 

Reviewed past work by previous TC&L Committee 

We believe that our mandate is to reduce cost 

Much discussion about how to reduce cost; this is one of the goals for BRD 

Consider deferring work on P.O.; Defer roof reinforcement? Solar panels? How much savings? 

We agreed that any extension of existing building, or addition to it, or any separate building on the 

site, is unfeasible 

Some discussion about how to keep the public informed of our progress; considering  mailings to 

public 

Need authorization from SB to hire BRD. Town has a quotation for their services 

Considering a request that SB sequester all the unallocated ARPA funds for use on this project 


